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November 9, 2018 

 
Venetia Valley School 

Construction Update 
 

Projected Dates of Work:  11/9/18 to 11/16/18 

Temporary School Entrance Path:

 

On Friday 11/9/18, construction will be realigning the temporary safety fences in preparation 
for new underground utility connections at the front of campus and will close off access to the 
public. The new path of travel to enter the school will take students and staff around the West 
side of the Administration Building as shown above.  The work will involve demolition of 
existing concrete at the trench, digging and off-hauling of soil, connection of utilities, backfilling 
and compacting, and resurfacing. This work will take approximately six working days. 



 
Projected Dates of Work:  11/8/18 to 11/21/18 

Temporary Playground Fencing Configuration: 

 

Construction will be trenching and installing new underground electrical conduits to power the new 
building. This work is a continuation of the courtyard electrical trench and will stretch around the 
library building to the new buildings. The areas in blue will be a construction zone and will be off 
limits to students and faculty. Work will involve demolition of existing asphalt at the trench, digging 
and off-hauling of soil, installation of new conduit, backfilling and compacting, and repaving of 
asphalt. This work will take approximately ten working days. Digging will be scheduled to mitigate 
disruption to students and staff, generally taking place during non-school hours. 

 

Dates of Work: 11/9/18 – 11/12/18 

Technology/ MDF Move:   

The Main Distribution Frame (MDF) serves as the central hub for all internet services on campus. 
Over the past few weeks, construction in the rear of the library has been under way to relocate the 
existing campus MDF to a new location outside of the demolition area for the new buildings. This 
weekend we will be working to move the campus MDF to its new home in the library. This move will 
start Friday, November 9th with your computer systems going offline right after school at 2:30 p.m. 
Offline in this case means that internet connections will not be available to staff while the 
equipment is physically being moved and reconnected. Once the technology servers are back in 
place, equipment testing will begin.  Next, sections of campus will be brought back online as the 
system is verified for reliability. During this testing period, internet speeds may be slower or drop 
out as our SRCS IT team makes any necessary adjustments. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements 
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
www.srcsbondprogram.org 
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